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January 2025 

Dear parent/carer 

As previously communicated, your child will shortly be involved in whole school midyear 
assessments in the majority of their subjects. These assessments are key in checking your 
child’s progress and ensuring we can intervene if there are any gaps. The assessment 
window is from Monday 13th to Friday 24th January. 

Please see below the timetable for these to be completed. Most of these assessments will 
be taking place in pupils timetabled lessons during the week identified.  

A small number of assessments will be taking place in the Sports Hall to support with pupils 
gaining an examination experience. 
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Revision materials will be available for pupils, as well as homework and some classwork 
being focussed on their revision. To support your child, please ensure they are completing 
all of their homework which you can see on Classcharts. Whilst these assessments are not 
external examinations, such as the GCSE your child will complete in Year 11, this is an 
opportunity for your child to show their best and be proud of the progress they are making at 
George Eliot Academy. 

Please do contact your child’s form tutor if you have any questions regarding the midyear 
assessments and thank you for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Anna Keen 
Assistant Principal 




